The interesting presentation gave us some useful tips and help for those who are interested in starting building a solar beer collector by themselves.

The date of our next club meeting:

17th October, 17 o'clock:

According to the preliminary plans and proposals, the families who performed the best in the 'Ki slábnyom' (Small

Footprint

campaign) competition last year in Gödöllő -

many of whom

are

members of

the club too -, are going to report

on

their best

practices,

which

are

not only

something we can do

for the environment

, but

also

save money.